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FRICS

I am a member of the Belsize Society.  We object to this application for the following reasons.

An application No 8803766 was refused by Camden on the 22nd September 1988 for the following reason 

"It is considered that the proposed roof terrace would result in unreasonable overlooking and loss of privacy to 

the adjoining residential properties to the detriment of the amenities."

The situation has not changed since that time so this application should be refused.
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